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Scandalous! Giving doctors, physios and other non-acupuncturists the title of
acupuncturist with less training, less time in practice and less requirements for
CPE than real fully trained and experienced acupuncturists is wrong. It will
confuse the public even more and makes a mockery of our health modality.

Yours with disbelief,
David Langnel

-- 
David Langnel, Ad Dip Ac, PhD
Japanese Acupuncture Specialist
--

--
Gentle Healing - Meridian Therapy
@ Momentum Physiotherapy and Health Services
555 Military Road  Mosman NSW 2088
(inside Fitness First, Vista Road entry)




